
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC EXHIBITION OF DRAFT PLAN OF MANAGEMENT 

Pursuant to Section 38 of the Local Government Act 1993 and resolution of Cowra Council at its Ordinary Meeting held 27 

November 2023, the following Draft Plan of Management is placed on exhibition for public comment from 20 February 2025 to 

20 March 2025. 

POM General Description 

Bellevue Hill Reserve 
84154 

Under the Crown Land Management Act 2016 Cowra Shire Council is required to prepare Plans 
of Management in accordance with the Local Government Act 1993 as the Crown Land 
Manager. This Plan of Management for Bellevue Hill Reserve 84154 seeks to provide direction 
for the management of the Crown Reserve. 

  

 

 

A copy of the Draft Plan of Management referred to in this notice and all associated documentation is being made available to 

members of the public via the Council’s website  www.cowracouncil.com.au. Follow the ‘public exhibition link’ on the 

homepage, or in the foyer of Cowra Shire Council, 116 Kendal Street, Cowra. 

All members of the public are invited to make a submission in relation to the Draft Plan of Management. All submissions must be 

made in writing to the General Manager, Cowra Shire Council, Private Bag 342 Cowra NSW 2794, or by email to 

council@cowra.nsw.gov.au. All submissions must be received by Council no later than 4.30pm on 3 April 2025.  

Please note that all submissions, including any personal information will be made available in a public report to Council following 

the exhibition of the Draft Plan of Management. 

 

Paul Devery 

General Manager 
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